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LETTER DATED 1 DECEMBER 1978 FROM THE PRESIDENT OF THE UNITED NATIONS 
COUNCIL FOR NAMIBIA ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL 

I have the honour to refer to the request of the Chairman of the African 
Group that you convene a meeting of the Security Council on Monday, 4 December 1978, 
to consider the report of the Secretary-General in pursuance of Security Council 
resolution 439 (1978) on the question of Namibia. 

In my capacity as President of the United Nations Council for Namibia I 
would like to support strongly the request of the Chairman of the African Group'in 
light of the frontal challenge of South Africa to Security Council resolutions 
385 (1976), 431 (1978), 435 (1978) and 439 (1978), which have established the 
framework for an internationally acceptable settlement of the question of Namibia. 

The gravity of the situation resulting from the decision of the Government 
of South Africa to carry out the bogus arrangements under the pretense of electing 
representatives of the Namibian people makes it imperative that the Security Council 
meet on Monday, 4 December 1978. 

(Signed) Gwendoline C. KONIE 
President 

United Nations Council for Namibia 
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